
Comments

Please provide your comments regarding the proposed project for the
property at the Fort Snelling National Historic Landmark site.
Comments must be received by midnight September 26, 2007.

Comments can be faxed to the Superintendent, Mississippi National River and
Recreation Area, 651-290-3214, hand delivered or mailed to 111 E Kellogg
Boulevard, Suite 105, Saint Paul, MN 55101, or submitted via email through the
link on our homepage: www.nps.gov/miss. Call 651-290-3030 ext 238 if you have
questions regarding submission of your comments.


